
APPROPRIATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT

Organization: HAVEN
Date: October 25, 2010

The Appropriations Committee wanted to thank HAVEN its hard work in responding to some of the concerns the committee had last year. Committee members noted the fact that HAVEN had a concise operational plan that addressed specific issues. In addition, the Filthy Gorgeous event was a major topic of discussion.  Most committee members felt that the high cost of celebration was justified and HAVEN did a great job in securing many different and diverse funding sources for the event. In addition, many committee members commented that the high cost of the event is “the point” in expressing that part of the event’s purpose is to go “over-the-top”. A few committee members did still express a high degree of concern over the large cost and expressed that the high percent of the SAF (SA funding + other byline organizations’ funding) used in funding the event was unreasonable. Overall, the committee wanted to express its satisfaction with the large variety of successful LGBTQ events on campus and its high degree of collaboration with other student organizations.

Respectfully submitted,

Adam Nicoletti ‘12
CALS Representative 
Vice President for Finance
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